
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
Date: March 1, 2021 
 
To:  Pastors, priests, deacons, religious brothers and sisters, principals 

and parish staff 
 
From: Patrick Metts, Associate Director of Family Life & Pastoral Care 

Ministry, Office of Formation and Discipleship 
 
Re: National Catholic Women’s Conference – Online 

 
 
A National Catholic Women’s Conference is being hosted by the Virtual 
Catholic Conference on March 12-14. At this year's conference, participants 
will be entering into Christ's words, "My peace I give to you."  Women will learn 
how prayer enhances their vocation as mothers, spouses, professionals and 
friends.  
 
Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer, OFM Conv., will be giving a welcome talk for 
all participants from the Archdiocese of Atlanta. During the conference there 
will be more than 40 speakers giving a wide range of practical and immediately 
applicable steps for becoming a faith-filled Catholic woman. Registration is free 
for the conference.   
 
Women will be able to access all the talks throughout the weekend on demand. 
Participants are also allowed to purchase a premium pass for $50 to enable 
them to revisit the talks at any time after the weekend and continue to benefit 
from the amazing speakers.   
 
We encourage all parishes to use the attached bulletin insert and digital 
graphics to help spread the word about this fantastic opportunity.  
 
More information and registration are available at 
https://go.virtualcatholicconference.com/NCWC2021 
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	From: Patrick Metts, Associate Director of Family Life & Pastoral Care Ministry, Office of Formation and Discipleship

